Proposed closure of the Post Office (Belle Vue Branch) at 62 Moorhouse
Road, Carlisle.

To request the Council to strongly object to the proposed closure of the Belle
Vue Post Office at 62 Moorhouse Road. '

The residents of the area would find considerable difficulty in travelling to the
alternative branches at Shadygrove Road and Newtown Road.

The branches are not easily accessible involving steep inclines both on the
main road and Shadygrove Road which would be a great disadvantage
particularly to older people collecting pensions and paying bills.

Mary Styth
H Bradley



